
From: Jacqueline Chan   
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 2:20 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Re: Safety concerns on Schou at Royal Oak 

 

 

Attention: Traffic Safety Committee  

 

Further to my previous submission, I'd like to appear as a delegate at the upcoming Traffic 

Safety Committee meeting scheduled for January 27th.  

 

Thank you. 

Jacqueline Chan 
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